
From: Murphy, Heather
To: "LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU" (LIBNEWS-L@LISTSERV.ILLINOIS.EDU)
Subject: Weekly Update #13: Fulfillment
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 3:37:16 PM

Colleagues:
 
Two things to share with you this week: one involving Primo and the other about locker delivery.
 
In response to feedback from staff and patrons, the former "Additional Information" field in Primo
patron requests has changed to read "Is digital or print access preferred? Other info?" This change
should make it more obvious to patrons that they have an opportunity to express a preference
(which the Library will try to honor when possible).
 
Also, the last Saturday hours being offered this semester for locker delivery of print materials in the
Marshall Gallery of the Main Library is November 14.
 
Should you have any questions, please reach out to Mary Laskowski.
 
Best,
 
HEATHER MURPHY
Chief Communications Officer
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

University Library
435 Library | 1408 W. Gregory Drive | M/C 522
Urbana, IL 61801
217.333.3758 | hmurphy@illinois.edu
www.library.illinois.edu
 
 
CHRIS PROM (he/his)
Associate Dean for Digital Strategies
 
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign 
University Library
246G Main Library
1408 W Gregory Dr
Urbana, IL 61801
217 244 2052 | prom@illinois.edu
Assistant: Kaci Dunnum, kdunnum@illinois.edu
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